
                                                                                                                       August 26, 2020 

Dear parent/guardian: 

Welcome to 1st Grade!  I look forward to working with your child!  This year, students will have 

individual school supplies, which means there will be NO SHARING SUPPLIES.  Also, the 

supplies you send into school will need to stay at school, so you may want to have a set of 

supplies to keep at home too. 

 

 Homework folder 

 Crayons 

 Glue sticks 

 Tissue boxes 

 Hand Sanitizer  

 Disinfecting Wipes  

 

If you have any questions about the supplies, please feel free to contact me! 

Mrs. Zack 


